
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/22/2011 2:09:04 PM 
To: tas@cpuc.ca.gov (tas@cpuc.ca.gov); Timothy Simon2 

Redacted 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Request 

FY I 

Redacted 

From: Garrett, Ezra 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 2:05 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Williamson, Dana C 
Subject: Re: Request 

Hi Brian, 

I already have a call scheduled at Chuck's request for early next week, I'm interested to hear 
what he is pitching, however we've already provided them $35k this year so the bar for any 
incremental funding is very high, I'll let you know how it goes, 

Ezra 
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